

Royal Canadian Gendarmerie royale Mounted Police du Canada

Commanding Officer

Commandant divisionnaire

1445 Regent St. Fredericton, NB E3B 4Z8

2018-07-03

Ozelie Caissie

Dear Ms. Caissie,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter and CD addressed to Commissioner Brenda Lucki on June 18, 2018 in regards to alleged trespassing and theft of property.

Your letter has been forwarded to the Officer in Charge of the J Division Southeast District, Supt. Costa Dimopoulos and he or his delegate will have the pleasure to contact you in the near future to follow up on your complaint.

Sincerely,

Larry Tremblay, Assistant Commissioner, M.O.M.

J Division Commander